
                                         
   

Flu is a serious contagious disease that can lead to hospitalization and 

sometime death.  The single best way to prevent the flu is to get a flu 

vaccine each season.  

 

 Everyone 6 months & 

Older needs a Flu shot 

      Monday-Friday     

8:00 a.m.- 11:30 a.m.    

1:00p.m - 4:30 p.m.  

 

Harnett County Health Department 

       Walk-in Clinic/ No appointment needed 

*Some adults may qualify to receive the flu shot at no cost. Please 

bring all insurance information including Medicare and Medicaid.  
 

307 W. Cornelius Harnett Blvd., Lillington  

            910-893-7550 
                  www.harnett.org/health 

Get Your Flu Shot 

 


